
Regulation 10 of the Local Authorities (Executive Arrangements) (Meetings and Access to 
Information) (England) Regulation 2012 – Possible Acquisition of the Lambert Memorial 
Hospital – Proposed Decision on Tuesday, 19 June 2018

The Cabinet is seeking authorisation for consideration of the possible acquisition of the Lambert 
Memorial Hospital.  Because this is a Key Decision there is normally a requirement to provide 
28 days’ notice of the intention to make the decision.  The item could not be included on the 28 
day notice (Forward Plan), nor can the 5 day period required by Regulation 10 be complied 
with, as the land has become available for sale on the open market and an urgent decision is 
required to meet the closing date for offers imposed by the vendor.


